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Company Statement  

 
 

 

 
Important information on reported counterfeit  

  

 

It has come to our attention that products falsely claiming to be Targocid® (Teicoplanin) are 
being distributed in some states of India. Our investigations and laboratory analysis have 

further confirmed that these are counterfeits and are not manufactured or distributed by 
Sanofi. 
  
We have promptly informed the health authorities and hospitals who are our customers, and 
duly have filed police complaint(s) for further investigations. We are taking all the necessary 

steps to extend our full support to the investigating authorities.  
  
We cannot emphasize enough how important every patient is to us, and that their safety is 
at the core of all we do. Sanofi has clear policies and processes to protect the quality, 
safety and efficacy of all our products.  

 
We urge you to exercise caution and buy products from authorized channels only; and be 

sure to check its packaging and expiry date before purchase.  
For queries, please write on ptcindia@sanofi.com  
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